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3rd Quarter General Assistance Recipients 
Now that school has started and the temperature has begun to cool, 

it's once again time to turn our attention to the members of our 
community who have needs greater than their means.  This quarter we 

were happy to assist these members of our community, and we look 
forward to being able to assist many more, with your continued 

participation. 
 

             

Cynthia Romero  
is a woman raising her granddaughter, who has had to relocate in 
order to feel safe from someone against whom she has a restraining 
order.  This has set her back on her rent and electric, and she asked 
for any help she might find.  We were able to help her with some of 
her rent. 

Heather Leyba  
is a mother of three, who recently had the hours at her job cut down. After a series 
of financial setbacks on top of that, including tires for her car and loss of daycare, 
she has fallen behind on several bills and needs school supplies for her children.  
We were able to help her by paying her PNM bill. 

Josh & Samantha Lubinski 
are a couple with three children, who have fallen behind on their bills, with an 
income less than their means, as it has been difficult finding a job that pays well 
enough to bring income, taking into account the cost of daycare for the children.  
We helped them with some of their rent. 
   



   
Carrie Crafton  
is a woman who, just a couple weeks ago, lost her husband in a 
tragic home accident. Now a single mother of four, she has been 
forced out of her home while the electric company fixes the problem. 
With no family in the area, all they have are the clothes on their 
backs.  We gave them a Walmart Gift Card to help with household 

goods. 

Eddie Mendoza  
is a father of four children ten years and younger, who was recently laid off, and 
although his wife works, her income from bus driving only recently started again.  
They have fallen behind on rent and utilities, and need help catching up.  We gave 
them a gift card to Walmart for day-to-day needs.  

Julie Ramirez 
is a mother of two children, whose hours were cut at work, and she has fallen 
behind.  She recently has been getting more hours, but asked for help catching up.  
We helped her with some of her rent. 

Samantha Chavez 
is a single mother of four, whose husband abandoned the family.  She recently 
found work and has kept up with rent, but has fallen behind on her utilities and 
phone bills.  We helped her get caught up on her utility bills. 
   

 

Mark your calendar,  
coming in just 3 weeks!  

All are invited, so bring yourself, your family and 
friends for a fantastic day of fun. 

PLEASE REMEMBER to bring a toy donation, all 
toys will be given to families in need when we deliver 

this year's holiday baskets. 



  
             

   
            

 

   
 



JOIN OUR MAILING LIST!  

   

  

 

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1108687355861

